
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 5, 2022 
 
Honorable Assemblyman Tom Lackey 
c/o Tom Lackey for Assembly 2022 
43759 15th Street West, #27 
Lancaster, CA  93534 
 
Dear Assemblyman Lackey, 
 
San Bernardino County Professional Firefighters are proud to endorse your re-election to the 
California State Assembly. 
 
During your eight years at the State Capitol, you have consistently been a leader in the field of 
public safety.  Unlike your opponent, Firefighters can count on you to deliver results on the 
important issues of fire protection and prevention that impact so many of our High Desert and 
Mountain communities. 
 
The Members of the San Bernardino County Professional Firefighters commend your 28 years of 
service with the California Highway Patrol, as well as your many years of dedicated community 
involvement as a member of your local School Board and City Council.  
 
You have been a truly effective voice for the residents of our High Desert and Mountain 
communities.  We believe that the people of San Bernardino County will benefit greatly  
from your continued representation. 
 
San Bernardino County Firefighters strongly urge all voters in the 34th Assembly District   
to join with us in supporting your re-election to the State Assembly. 
 
Best regards, 

 
Jim Grigoli, President 
San Bernardino County Professional Firefighters, IAFF Local 935 
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